
Notice of Intent for an 
Environmental Impact Statement Addressing

Heat and Electrical Upgrades at 
Fort Wainwright, Alaska 

The U.S. Army Garrison Alaska (Army) intends to prepare an Environmental Impact 
Statement (EIS) to assess the potential impacts of heat and electrical upgrades at Fort 
Wainwright. The current condition of the coal-fired central heat and power plant at 
Fort Wainwright warrants a decision for an upgrade. The proposed upgrades to the 
new heating and electrical infrastructure system would be compliant with the Army’s 
installation energy efficiency, energy security, energy resiliency requirements and air 
quality regulations for the region.

Written comments must be received no later 
than August 21, 2019 to be considered during 
the EIS process. Please submit comments to: 

Laura Sample, NEPA Program Manager 
Directorate of Public Works  
ATTN: IMFW-PWE (L. Sample)  
1046 Marks Road #6000  
Fort Wainwright, AK 99703-6000  
email: usarmy.wainwright.id-pacific.mbx.heu-
eis@mail.mil

For those seeking more information or 
unable to attend the public scoping meeting, 
project information and meeting materials 
are available online at: https://home.
army.mil/wainwright/index.php/about/
environmental/national-environmental-
policy-act-nepa

An open house public scoping meeting 
to solicit input on the proposed heat 
and power upgrades is scheduled for:

DATE
Thursday, August 8, 2019

TIME
Open House: 5:00 - 8:00 PM 

LOCATION
Carlson Center, Pioneer Room
2010 2nd Ave, Fairbanks, AK

The U.S. Army complies with Title II of the Americans with Disabilities Act of 1990. Individuals 
with disabilities who may need auxiliary aids, services, and/or special accommodations to 
participate in this Public Scoping Meeting should contact Laura Sample, (907) 361-6323 or TDD 
number 711. Requests should be made at least 5 days before the accommodation is needed to 
make any necessary arrangements.


